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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Construction work at railway level crossing: 
A portion of Cité-des-Jeunes Boulevard to be closed 

on October 13 and 14

Vaudreuil-Dorion, October 9, 2018 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion wishes to inform citizens and 
motorists that Cité-des-Jeunes Boulevard, near Paul-Émile-Borduas Avenue, will be closed while 
work is being done on the railway level crossing between Saturday, October 13 at 6:30 a.m. and 
Sunday, October 14 at 4:00 p.m. Traffic will be detoured through Émile-Bouchard Street and De 
la Gare Boulevard as well as Forbes and Ouimet streets.

The work will be carried out by exo (formerly the Réseau de transport métropolitain) as part of  
its railway safety program and completed during the weekend in order to limit the impact on 
railway traffic.  

Although exo is making every effort to ensure the quality of  life of  citizens who live near the 
railway is affected as little as possible, certain nuisances cannot be prevented: noises created 
by truck motors and job site machinery, back-up warning alarms, minor ground vibrations and 
dust. 

Several trains running on the Vaudreuil Hudson line (exo1) will not be stopping at the Vaudreuil 
station on Saturday, October 13. This applies to service in both directions. Shuttle buses will be 
running to transport passengers between the Dorion and Vaudreuil stations. For more informa-
tion, please visit the Customer notices section of  the exo Web site.  
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